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Extraordinary Meeting – Monday 31st January 2023 

An extraordinary meeting of Fleet Parish Council was held at the Community Hall, Hargate Close, Fleet Hargate 
on Tuesday 31st January 2023 which was attended by the following Councillors: Paul Barnes (Chair), Peter 
Coupland, Eddie McNally, Dave Rodwell, Laurence Marchant & the Clerk. 

There was no public forum or reports from elected member of Lincolnshire Council and South Holland District  

19:00 The chairman opened the meeting.  

23.01.97 Apologies for Absence and reasons given – Caroline Stockford & Geoff Donley. Reasons given were 

noted and RESOLVED to accept by all.  No apologies were received from Valery Gemmel or Evelyn Penney  

23.01.98 To receive any declarations of interest in accordance with the requirements of the Localism Act 2011 

and to consider any requests for dispensations in respects of pecuniary or non-pecuniary interests in Agenda 

items. None received.   

23.01.99 Review, discuss and approve quotes received for new roundabout to be installed in the park.  Clerk 

talked though revised quotes received for installation of a new inclusive roundabout to be installed in the park 

area at the Fleet Playing field.   After much discussion Cllr Barnes proposed we proceed with the quote 

received from Playdale for their Inclusive Orbit for the sum of £12,802.66.  This was seconded by Cllr Rodwell 

and agreed by all.   

19:30 the meeting was closed. 


